April 9, 2014
Dear Junior Parent,

Junior Health(Health 11) will begin on April 9th, the beginning of the 4th quarter.  A focus in Health 11 is human reproduction and the prevention of sexually transmitted infections.  This letter is to inform you that as an enrichment to our curriculum, Aids and Sexual Health Awareness (ASHA), will present to all of our Health 11 classes.  ASHA will be presenting during the week of April 21st to 25th.  We recognize that the above listed topics may be uncomfortable and sensitive.  For that reason, we want to inform you of the enrichment presentation and invite you to visit our website: http://blogs.rsd13ct.org/mrbajoros  OR cbertz.weebly.com The Health 11 curriculum is posted on the Health Education website, as well as the ASHA lesson plan.

The website may also be accessed through the Coginchaug Regional High School home page by going under the class/dept. sites menu and choosing Health Education.  You will see the website listed next to Mr. Bajoros’ and Ms. Bertz’s names.

If you do not want your student to participate in the ASHA discussion, please let us know via email, phone, or written note by Monday morning, April 21st.  We will have a planned, topic related activity for those students who do not participate in the ASHA presentation.

Thank you,

Robb Bajoros
rbajoros@rsd13.org
860-349-7215 ext. 319

Christen Bertz
cbertz@rsd13.org
860-349-7215 ext. 234
Health Educators

CRHS

